The North Thurston Public Schools Board of Directors recognizes the value of communicating with students and receiving their input and perspectives. To foster this relationship with students, the board will annually seat four student representatives, each for one semester, as advisory non-voting members of the board.

Student representatives on the board are expected to attend all meetings. The student members will contribute to board discussion by providing student insight and perspective, serve as a liaison for the associated student body and report to students about the work of the board and district activities. Student representatives will not attend executive sessions, make motions or hold board offices.

Adopted

September 6, 2016

North Thurston Public Schools Board of Directors